
COVID-19 UPDATE 

March 24, 2020 

***ATTENTION CUSTOMERS***** 

We understand these are uncertain times. As always if you 

have concerns regarding your bill with the Fultondale Gas 

Department please contact our staff at (205) 841-6456. 

We will handle each case on an individual basis and the 

office hours are Monday-Friday 8:00a.m. - 4:00p.m. 


